
           Travel Smart! 
Help us help you! 

 
Due to high risk of fraud in 
some areas, NBCU requests 
that we are notified when 
you are traveling out of 
state.   It helps us to work 
diligently  to keep your 
accounts safe!  If an 

unusual transaction occurs (e.g. in a different state or country), it could trigger 
an alert and your card could be blocked as a precaution. 
 
Just a reminder, before traveling, give NBCU a call and we’ll make sure your 
cards are ready to make that trip with you! 


